MILTON OFFICE
6658 Park Avenue
Milton, FL 32570
Phone (850) 983-5650
Fax (850) 983-5655

ComMmunIy
SENOE)

David Sigurnjak, Director

December 4, 2019

MEMORANDUM

TO: Tim Wyrosdick, Superintendent
School Board Members

FROM: David Sigurnjak, Director

RE: School Board Approval

GULF BREEZE OFFICE
675 Gulf Breeze Parkway
Gulf Breeze, FL 32561
Phone (850) 934-4095
Fax (850) 934-4097

Please approve the following Requests for Facility Use. Thank you for your consideration.

Avalon Middle

Lawrence Steelman/Basketball Practice

Pace High/Basketball

The Church of Christ at Avalon/Services and Bible Classes
Pace High Winterguard/Rehearsal

Berryhill Elementary
Girl Scouts/Information Night

East Milton Elementary
Girl Scouts/Information Meeting

Gulf Breeze High
Gulf Breeze Area Chamber/Holiday Parade

Jay High
Jay Recreation Basketball Association/Basketball

Locklin Tech/Russell Center
The Children’s Home Society/Christmas Party for participants
Grace Bible Church/Staff Christmas Party

Milton High
CMF, Inc./Gospel Concert — Citizens Moving Forward, Inc.

Navarre High
Sutton’s Support Services, Inc./Vocational Skills Training

Pace High
Sonnenschein Region/Driving Course

Rhodes Elementary
Friendship Baptist Church/Night of Blessings




